
To the successful applicants to Marine Environment and Energy Professional Training 

International Courses on the Tokyo University of Marine Science and Technology 

Graduate School of Marine Science and Technology Master’s Course 2011 

 

16th May, 2011 

 

 

Tomoji Takamasa, Dean, Graduate School of Marine Science and Technology 

 

 

I would like to congratulate you on your successful application to our Graduate School’s 

Marine Environment and Energy Professional Training International Courses. 

 

The Great East Japan Earthquake and the subsequent problems of the Fukushima nuclear 

power plant accident have caused large-scale damage in the disaster-stricken areas but we 

were fortunate that our Tokyo campus was almost undamaged. Initially, there were planned 

power outages in the suburbs and even though we are still in energy conservation mode, we 

think that this situation will be resolved by the time you arrive in Japan.  

 

We eagerly await your arrival in October to study highly effective environmental conservation 

and efficient energy use in various fields in marine development and utilization on our 

graduate school course in order to promote Asianization and globalization. 

 


